



Dear School Principal:

We'd like to thank you for your participation in the Stop & Shop A+ School Rewards Program. We're proud to announce that over \$2.4 million was donated this year to participating schools.

Enclosed, you'll find your school's A+ School Rewards check, which can be used for any educational need. This check was made possible by your dedicated A+ School Rewards Coordinator, who recruited supporters to earn points for your school every time they shopped at Stop & Shop. Visit our website, stopandshop.com/aplus, to download and customize a "Thank you" letter for your school's supporters.

Important information for the 2015–2016 program:

- Your school must re-register to receive A+ School Rewards earned by your supporters during the next school year.
- Current supporters DO NOT need to re-register their Stop & Shop Card.
- New supporters DO need to register your school to their Stop & Shop Card.

Please mark your calendars with these important dates:

- August 10, 2015: online school registration begins
- September 10, 2015: online registration for new parents/supporters begins

Again, our sincere thanks for your participation in the Stop & Shop A+ School Rewards Program. We wish you and your community a safe and happy summer.

Sincerely,

Don Sussman,

President Stop & Shop

Remember to visit stopandshop.com/aplus in August for program dates, updates and changes for the 2015-2016 Year